
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gives babies a way to “talk” with their parent - before they can talk. 

For parents and children birth up to 3 years old to attend together. 
Families will learn useful signs for mealtime, bedtime, bath time and expressing 

feelings. In addition, parents will learn simple ways to support their baby’s intellectual 
and social-emotional development. 

Join us for a series of four classes, about 40 minutes each. 
 
Come have fun with us through songs, books and activities. 

 

Thursdays, June 4 to June 25, 2020 
at 4 p.m. 

 

Please RSVP to reserve your spot 
Via Zoom 

 

Limited Capacity 
 

Contact Paola Coronado to register at  
213.252.8348 or pcoronado@lanterman.org 

 

  
 
 

	


